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The 37 session of the UPR

Statement in Australia review 
Sudan welcomes the delegation of Australia to the 3rd cycle of the UPR and thanks them for presenting their national report and the  steps taken since the second review in particular to address domestic violence, human trafficking and modern slavery.
In a constructive spirit, Sudan recommends the following:- 

1- Continue to promote and strengthen the rights of indigenous people

2- Continue to enforce labour and immigration laws consistent with international standards
3- Address discrimination against people with disabilities in the criminal justice system

We also encourage Australia give the issues of the rise in Islam phobia, racial discrimination and exploitation of migrant workers their due attention.  

We wish Australia every success in this review. 
I thank you Madam/Mr.  President  
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